
JUNE 1, 2020 COUNCIL MEETING WAS CANCELLED 

 

 THE MEETING WAS CANCELLED TO TAKE PRECAUTIONS DUE TO THE 

KILLING OF GEORGE FLOYD.  MR FLOYD WAS KILLED IN POWDERHORN 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA ON MAY 25, 2020 DUE TO POLICE BRUTALITY.   

 THE BLACK LIVES MATTER ORGANIZATION HELD PEACEFUL MARCH 

PROTESTS.   

 RIOTS STARTED OCCURING IN SEVERAL STATES INCLUDING 

ILLINOIS.   

 THE RIOTERS WERE CREATING DAMAGE TO PROPERTY AND 

BUSINESSES, SO AS A PRECAUTION THE WINDOWS OF THE MILAN 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING WERE BOARDED UP AND EMPLOYES WERE SENT HOME 

FOR THE DAY. 

 THE NEXT DAY EMPLOYEES RETURNED TO WORK.  NO DAMAGE OR 

RIOTS WERE ENACTED AT THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING. 

 

     ____________________________________  

     Barbara L. Lee, Milan Village Clerk 


